
From: Lanny Dennis <lanny@wsaplanning.ca> 
Sent: May 10, 2017 12:12:11 PM 
Subject: Deputation  
  
Good Afternoon , 
 
Please accept this email as a formal request to appear as a delegation at the Monday May 15, 
2017 Council Meeting to discuss the parking prohibition proposed for Dunsmore Lane. 
 
Please forward to appropriate City of Barrie staff. 
 
Thx 
 
LANNY DENNIS, MCIP, RPP | Associate Planner 
WAYNE SIMPSON & ASSOCIATES | Planning and Development Consultants 
11 Centre Street South, Suite 102 | HUNTSVILLE ON  P1H 1W4 
Tel: (705) 789-9092 | Fax: (705) 789-9094  
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